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April 4, 2012  Via E-mail to: Nicole Spencer: nspencer@reviewboard.ca   

 
 
Ms. Nicole Spencer, Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre 
5102-50th Ave  
Box 938, 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Ms. Spencer: 
 
Re:  Response to Information Requests (IR’s) 

 Tyhee NWT Corp. - Yellowknife Gold Project [2008] 
 EA0809-003  

 
Further to your e-mail dated April 3, 2012 and my call this morning and having discussed this 
matter with our senior management and the Feasibility Study team members associated with the 
TCA design, water balance and related water quality issues, I have been advised that the 
information should be available late May 2012 and once reviewed internally, it would be 
forwarded to the MVEIRB. 
 
With the above in mind and in conjunction with our discussions on March 28, 2012, Tyhee NWT 
Corp would hope that the MVEIRB would now forward the DAR to other interested parties for 
their review and comment.  
 
Tyhee NWT Corp appreciates the MVEIRB’s support in moving the Yellowknife Gold Project’s 
Environmental Assessment forward and we look forward to further dialogue and receipt of 
additional IR’s in the days ahead. 
 
If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact me on my cell 780-975-2550. 
We look forward to working with you to complete this review in a timely manner. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by “H.R.Wilson” 

 

Hugh R. Wilson 

Vice President–Environment and Community Affairs 

mailto:nspencer@reviewboard.ca

